
 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 

          

  
Dear Parents,                                              10th September 2018 

                                                                        

If your child requires a school lunch, please complete and return the attached slip to the school office. 

 

If your child has moved up to year 3 they will no longer be eligible for universal infant free school meals, 

therefore you will need to advise us if they will require a school lunch. 

 

Each meal will cost £2.30 and our preferred method of payment is “Parent Pay”.  If you do not have login 

details, please contact the office. 

 

Please complete the form below and return it to the office as soon as possible so that we can amend details on 

our payment system.   

 

If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals (FSM) you will still need to complete the form below.  You will 

not be charged. 

If you have any questions or think that your child may be eligible for FSM – please contact Wirral Borough 

Council www.wirral.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/funding-and-financial-support/free-school-meals-pupil-premium   

for more information and an application form. 

 

Please remember to inform the school office of any changes to your child’s meal pattern to ensure that you are 

not charged.  

 

 

Thank you. 

 

School Office 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

REPLY SLIP – MEAL PATTERN 
 

 

Name…………………………………………………………………….      Class………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

MEAL PATTERN (Please tick box if a meal is required for that day) 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

    

 

 

 

 

 

No meals required    My child receives Free School Meals   

 

 

 

http://www.wirral.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/funding-and-financial-support/free-school-meals-pupil-premium

